
	

BCA is continuing to invest in developing young talent and Adam Wood and 
Sophie Austin are the latest recruits to embark on training contracts as trainee 
management accountants.   

Both join having previously gained 
experience in industry and will now 
work as members of operational 
teams based in BCA’s Hull office from 
where they will be assisting in 
supporting SME clients across the 
country as well as working towards 
their professional qualifications. 

The BCA Hull office teams support not only locally based businesses, but also 
clients of BCA’s London and Leeds offices. These teams represent small but 
structured finance departments, each fulfilling the accounting and financial 
management requirements of a number of clients who use BCA’s outsourced 
services. 
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